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Announcements 

4-6PM, Sunday, October 22 

Shadow Park South Commons 
Grab your folding chairs and your favorite 
beverage and come catch up with your 
neighbors. If you would like to, bring an 
appetizer or dessert to share. 


Don't Forget 
It has been suggested that we come 
together and support some type of 
community project. Some ideas have been 
tossed out (e.g., collect toys for an agency;: 
conduct Santa deliveries for Elf Louise; hold 
sock drive for the homeless; etc. 

Do you have ideas about what type of 
Community Project our Community you 
would like to see our Community support?

The Fall Fling will be a GREAT time to 
discuss ideas.  

Anyone interested enough to step up to lead 
a project?


Sept 11 Meeting Minutes 

The Minutes for the last quarterly HOA 
Executive Board meeting is now posted on 
the website. 

Here is a link to the September 11 Meeting 
minutes.


www.GardensOfOakHollow.com/HOA


REMEMBER 
You can always access the minutes from 
ALL past HOA Board meetings on the HOA 
Page of the website.


www.GardensOfOakHollow.com/HOA


Be Aware ! 

Last Thursday, October 12, I received this 
message from Adrith Hearon, 1210 Misty 
Creek.  




"Just wanted to pass along to give the 
neighborhood a heads up....this was caught 
on our security cameras last night at 
12:30am. 

As soon as my phone alerted me of what 
the cameras detected, we turned on all 
outside lights and saw the man in between 
our vehicles. He had a flash light looking in 
the vehicles. Bob approached the man and 
then the man left.  
Just wanted to pass along in case he was in 
any of the other neighbors' yards/vehicles."


Veterans Day Survey 

We have an amazing Community with a 
large number of Veterans for neighbors.  I 
want to gather data (NUMBERS not 
NAMES) about our Veterans to write an 
article for our next Newsletter.

Hence, I created a short survey to gather 
this data.  Here are the basic questions so 
that you know what is on the survey.

1. When did you move into the Gardens?   

pre 2000 / 2000-2010 / 2010-2020 / after 
2020


2. Is any member of your household a 
military veteran?  


3. If yes, which military service? USAF / 
USA / USN / Space Force / Coast Guard


4. Would you be willing to chat with me 
about your service?


Please go to this website to enter your data.  
Thank you for your participation! 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PZP8CTM


Constitutional Amendments 

Early Voting 
October 23 to November 3 

This year’s November election isn’t a 
presidential election and it does not include 
any federal offices, but there are 14 state 
constitutional amendments that voters must 
either approve or deny.

The propositions were sent to the ballot by 
state lawmakers and many will either create 
or alter state funds or affect taxes.


What changes to you want in our  
Texas Constitution? 

Time to do a bit of homework so you can 
decide which of these 14 amendments you 
think should be approved.

As always, there are numerous websites on 
the internet to find discussions of each of 
these items. Unfortunately, in today's world, 
they seem to either lean "right" or "left". So 
find one of each and see which makes good 
rational sense to you.

To get you started, I found this PDF with the 
actual wording that should be on the ballot. 
(source: Texas Secretary of State)


Your vote really does matter!  



Rest In Peace 

A Gardens of Oak Hollow "Pioneer" 
"Mary Jane Leonard, a beacon of grace and 
unwavering strength, passed away 
surrounded by the love of her family. Born 
on August 1, 1916, Mary lived a life that 
spanned over a century, witnessing 
remarkable events, enduring challenges, 
and celebrating countless joys.

To those who had the pleasure of knowing 
her, Mary was the epitome of elegance and 
poise. Always impeccably dressed and 
composed, her demeanor radiated a quiet 
strength that was both comforting and 
inspiring. Her presence was a testament to 
the fact that strength does not always come 
from loud declarations, but often from silent 
resilience and an unwavering spirit.

Mary's gift was her ability to encourage. 
With an ever-present smile and kind words, 
she uplifted the spirits of many, whether 
they were members of her family, close 
friends, or even mere acquaintances. Her 
positivity was infectious, often illuminating 
even the cloudiest of days."

In lieu of flowers, check or cash 
contributions can be dropped off or mailed 
to: Cibolo House Family Council, 1000 
Grand Blvd., Boerne, TX, 78006, Attn: 
Assisted Living.


Save The Dates 

6PM, Thursday, November 16 
Hostess:  Adrith Heron 

12538 Misty Creek


6PM, Thursday, December 21 
Hostess:  Mary Lou Lybecker 

1821 Shoal Run

Come and join us for a casual evening to 

catch up with one another and look forward 
to the end of summer. 


Bring your favorite beverage and join the 
fun!!



